

General Charles Q. Brown Jr. Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff 9999 Joint Staff Pentagon Washington, D. C. 20318-9999 U. S. A.

29.01.2024 no KV-3.5-1/24/ 1940

Dear Charles,

Dear General Brown,

Please accept my sincere condolences for the loss of three service members killed in a drone attack in Jordan on the 29 of January. It is hoped that all the injured service personnel will recover from their injuries soon. The world we are living in is not safe. Sadly, but as it happened in Jordan, the force of evil can attack us wherever possible.

On behalf of the Estonian Defence Forces, I would like to extend our sympathy to the families and fellow service members of the fallen.

Our thoughts and sympathy are with you in this time of sadness.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Herem General

Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces